
 

Headteacher: Aimi Vdovin 

Associate Headteacher: Nancy Cook 

Bassant Road, Plumstead, London SE18 2NP 

T: 020 8854 4785 

E: info@rockliffemanor.greenwich.sch.uk 

www.rockliffemanor.co.uk 

 

 
Inspire Partnership Academy Trust 

Chief Executive Officer – Robert Carpenter 

Registered Office – Sandbach Place, London SE18 7EX 

Registered in England Company Number – 10421212 

 

          Friday 8th July 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

 

RE:  Visit to Rockliffe Gardens. 

 

On Monday 18th July children in Y3 and Y4 will be visiting Rockliffe Gardens to celebrate their year of 

hard work.    
 

We will be walking to Rockliffe Gardens leaving school at 9.30am and returning by 12 pm and will 

have lunch at school.  There will be no cost for this trip.  

 

Children will be required to wear their school uniform.  Please make sure your child is wearing 

sensible shoes/trainers for this trip and as it likely to be warm weather, please ensure your child is 

wearing sun cream and a hat if possible. 
 

As this trip is in a public place, we would be very grateful for help from parents and carers; we are 

reliant on the support of additional adults in order for such trips to take place.  If you are available on 

the day, we would be pleased if you could accompany us.  Please speak to your child’s class 

teacher if you would like to join.  
 

 

Should you have any questions at all, please do call the office.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

        

Nancy Cook       

Associate Headteacher     
 


